COVID-19 Pandemic Forces Summer Classes to Move 100 Percent Online

SUSLA’s 2020 summer programming will be held entirely online due to the coronavirus crisis. Students
and faculty have been taking classes online for the spring semester for a few weeks to limit the number
of people on campus and help lessen the spread of the virus. Faculty will continue teaching courses online
throughout the summer. “SUSLA has traditionally hosted a number of courses and programs 100% online.
As we continue to transition to a completely online environment this Summer, it does not in any way
change the focus of our academic mission or the quality of our programs, courses, and degrees. In fact,
distance education is a great opportunity for those with traditional work and childcare schedules to begin
or continue their college education”, stated Rodney A. Ellis, Chancellor.

Students are still expected to actively participate in their online classes and meet assignment deadlines
specified by the instructor. The faculty and staff at SUSLA have searched for new ways to assist students
and provide as many resources as possible. Virtual tutoring is one of the new resources provided to
students. This platform allows for individualized tutoring sessions and flexibility.

SUSLA will continue to provide more links along with schedules over the next few weeks. Students are
encouraged to take advantage of all the online resources provided. The university will continue to deliver
a consistent online experience that will benefit students.

Students can enroll now for Summer and Fall classes.









